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HALLOWEEN INFORMATION
Grade 2 HALLOWEEN GOOD WORKS PROJECT
This year the Grade 2s have adopted Rowan House Emergency Women’s Shelter as our Good Works Project. In order to bring a smile to these children we thought it would be a nice idea to share our Halloween treats. Therefore, on Wednesday, November 1st we are asking all Gr 2 students to donate a zip lock bag of candy from their Halloween treats (no nuts please).  
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PUMPKIN DECORATING Art Project
On Monday, October 30th, we are asking each student to bring in a small to medium sized pumpkin to school to decorate in Art Class. Students will take these pumpkins home at the end of the day. Mrs. Olynyk will supply the decorations. Please refrain from sending pumpkins in too early as they tend to go rotten. Please write your child’s name on the bottom of your pumpkin.  Children will take their pumpkin home to enjoy with their family!
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Halloween Safety Tips for Parents
Pedestrian Safety
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Safety-Tips/Pedestrian-Safety-Tips.aspx" Pedestrian Safety Tips
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Ped-FAQs/Pedestrian-FAQs.aspx" Pedestrian FAQs
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Ped-Injury-Facts/Pedestrian-Injury-Facts.aspx" Pedestrian Injury Facts
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Pace-Car/Pace-Car-Program.aspx" Pace Car Program
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Speed-Reduction/Speed-Reduction.aspx" Speed Reduction
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Photovoice/Photovoice.aspx" Photovoice
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.safekidscanada.ca/Parents/Safety-Information/Pedestrian-Safety/Crossing-Guard/Crossing-Guards.aspx" Crossing Guards
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Halloween Safety Tips
Halloween can be an exciting time for children and with the distraction of candy and costumes, safety rules can easily be forgotten. Check out these simple tips to keep Halloween night a safe night for all:

1. Children under the age of nine, should be accompanied by an adult or responsible older child since they lack the developmental skills to cross the street on their own.

2. Teach your child to stop at the curb, look left, right and left again, and to listen for oncoming traffic. This vital skill is especially important when children are distracted and excited. 

3. It is unsafe to cross between parked cars or other obstacles - always cross at crosswalks, street corners or intersections. 

4. Stay on the sidewalk or path when walking from house to house and if there is no sidewalk, walk beside the road, facing traffic so drivers can see you. From a very young age, children can be taught that roads are for cars and sidewalks are for kids. 

5. Select costumes with bright colors to increase your child's visibility and choose face paint instead of masks. Masks can make it hard for your child to see properly.
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Costume Parade and Halloween Party 
Student are welcome to bring their Halloween costumes to school on Tuesday, October 31st. In the afternoon, students will have time to change into their costumes and parade in our annual Halloween Gym parade. Please wear costumes that are appropriate for the school environment. 
Grade 2 Halloween Party

Tuesday, October 31st
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Who: Grade 2 Students (
What: Halloween Party 

When: October 31st Period 7 Whole School Halloween Parade in the Gym

                               Period 8 3:00 Party in Classroom

Where: Mrs. Olynyk & Miss  Hall’s classroom

Both Grade 2 classes are looking for a few volunteers to run our Halloween stations in the class. We are also asking for a donation of “Healthy” snacks (e.g. carrot fingers, cucumber eyeballs, celery bones, blood peppers, banana teeth, pretzel broomsticks, etc). 

The classroom stations will include:

· Pin the Nose on the Pumpkin

· Toilet paper Bowling

· Pass the pumpkin (Whole Class)

· Draw a Scary Picture

· Monster Mash Musical Chairs

· Decorate a cookie
     If you are able to volunteer, please email Mrs. Olynyk or Miss Hall



Dear Great 2 Parents, 


	Thank you for reading with your child.     Below are a few Suggestions to help your child be a STRONG Grade 2 reader: 


Make Reading a Priority. Let your child know how important it is to read regularly. Establish a regular time and place for reading. 


Read to Your Child. Make time to read to your child on a regular basis. It is a great way to help develop a love of learning. 


Ask Your Child to Read to You. Have your child read aloud to you. 


Keep Reading Material Close By. Make sure children's books and magazines are easily accessible. Keep a basket of books in the family room, kitchen, or your child's bedroom to encourage him or her to read more often. 


Visit the Library. Make visits to the library a regular activity and let your children select their own books. 


Be a Reading Role Model. Read a lot. Let your child see you read and hear you talk about your books.
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Flat Stanley Project: 


A Literacy & Community Building Project for Kids


Dear Parents,


We have just finished reading the book Flat Stanley. The Flat Stanley Project is to connect your child, student or classroom with other children or classrooms participating in the Project by sending out "flat" visitors, created by the children, through the mail. Students then talk about, track, and write about their flat character's journey and adventures. Although similar to a pen-pal activity, Flat Stanley is actually much more enriching. Students do not have to wonder where to begin or what to write about. The sender and the recipient already have a mutual friend, Flat Stanley. Writing and learning becomes easier, flows naturally, and tends to be more creative. This is what teachers call an "authentic" literacy project, in that students are inspired to write of their own passion and excitement about the project. You will receive an envelope with  instructions on how the Flat Stanley Project begins. 














Sensational SCIENCE:


Exploring Liquids Continues.


Students continue to learn, explore, and experiment with liquids. Some of our experiments include:�-Penny Magic Graph�-Do All Liquids Mix?�-Dissolving Solids in Water


-How Much Water?�-Disappearing Water


-Keeping Our Water Clean





Super SOCIAL STUDIES


Students will continue to demonstrate an understanding and appreciation of how geography, culture, language, heritage, economics and resources shape and shape Canada’s communities.  Students will be tested on the provinces and territories of Canada.     �





RELIGION: We Belong to God’s Family Continues. We encourage families to explore our online Religious Education link to help you and your child grow in faith. 


� HYPERLINK "https://media.pearsoncanada.ca/intl/pec/school/ca_sch_religion_02/student/index.html" �https://media.pearsoncanada.ca/intl/pec/school/ca_sch_religion_02/student/index.html�
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Lovely LANGUAGE ARTS: Thanksgiving


Thanksgiving is our theme for the month of October. We will continue with writing stories (informational, personal narrative, and opinion writing), practice of neat penmanship,  Grammar activities, Guided Reading, Sneak a Peek Writing, and  spelling www.spellingcity.com/grade2rules.  


Please take advantage of our subscription and log on to raz-kids.com and keep track of your reading! 


�


Marvelous Math Unit 2:


Numbers to 100


The learning goals for this unit are to:�- Read numbers to 100 in symbols and in words


-Build numbers to 100 with concrete materials


-Estimate the number of objects in groups to 100�-Count forward and backward using different tools such as a number line, a 100 chart, and coins�-Show numbers to 100 as tens and ones using a variety of materials�-Compare and order numbers to 100

















